
 

 

27th September 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Reception class are planning a return visit to St Leonard's Farm, Esholt on Friday 

June 28 2019.  

 

We learnt on our last visit that Farmer James has plans to close the farm to visitors 

as of September 2019. Therefore, this will be the last opportunity for us to visit.  

 

The children who have been in the past have always had a fun packed day; meeting 

the animals, playing in the hay barn and soft play area, taking a tractor ride and 

enjoying chatting to Farmer James about his work. The farm park is not open to 

members of the public at any time.  

 

The cost of the visit will be £15.10 per child. This includes travel, insurance, 

admission, tractor ride, soft play area and ice lollies. We are informing you in advance 

so payments towards the trip can be made in instalments if preferred. Payment can 

be made on line via Parent Pay or Paypoint at your local, as well as in cash via school.  

 

Education Reform Act (1988) states that you are under no obligation to contribute 

towards any school visit, however if insufficient funds are received we will have no 

option but to cancel the arrangements. We must stress that being unable to make a 

contribution towards the visit will not affect your child’s right to attend. You are 

though, able to make a voluntary contribution to cover the cost.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Boocock 

 


